
Aurora Program           minutes 
 

Aurora Special Project Meeting 
October 22, 2009 - Conference Call 

 
Individuals Participating: 
 
Max Perchanok, Ontario MTO 
Gabriella Castellan, Ontario MTO 
Scott Roeder, Ohio DOT 
Mike Adams, Wisconsin DOT 
Jeff Tilley, UND 
Chris Albrecht, Iowa State University 
 
Meeting Highlights: 
 
 The purpose of this meeting was to discuss whether or not Aurora Project 2000-01 should be 

continued or rolled into a bigger project. 
 To start, there was considerable discussion about the need to incorporate the risk element into 

this analysis, which MDSS does include. 
 As a result of the discussion, the group determined Gabriella Castellan would be utilized as 

much as possible until May 2010 to continue the effort as initially planned. 
 Specifically, Gabriella would take the literature review completed in 2000 and make the 

necessary updates. Jeff Tilley and Mike Adams offered their assistance, if needed. 
 Gabriella would also be contacting approximately 10 agencies to acquire the data identified 

by CTRE staff, then would work on analysis of the data.  
 This limited analysis would get things rolling, it was agreed. 


